
Appendix 6 Internal and External Consultee Representations 

Commentator Comment Response 

84 Bruce Castle 
Road 

Comments: Apparently as the result of a deal between the council and Spurs, last year air 
quality monitoring equipment was sited in front of 808 High Road. It is unbelievable that the 
council’s planners agreed to the installation of this unsightly equipment within the curtilage of a 
listed building. When granting permission for this, Spurs latest development please make it a 
condition the equipment is removed. If it needs to be reinstalled elsewhere, the is plenty of 
kerbside space in front of the stadium where a row ofheritage buildings has been demolished. 
 

The monitoring unit has 
been installed on a 
temporary basis in 
accordance with the 
approved Stadium 
Development Air 
Quality Monitoring Plan 
(November 2018). A 
recommended 
informative will help to 
ensure that this is 
removed when it is no 
long needed. 
 

Cllr Bevan Subject to the input from English Heritage and LBH Conservation Officer and the uptake of 
their comments and observations, I have no other concerns. 

Detailed proposals 
have been revised 
following comments by 
the LBH Conservation 
Officer. 

 


